Barry City Council Special Meeting April 12, 2023

Mayor Rennecker opened the meeting at 7:04p.m.

All elected officials were present.

Mayor Rennecker discussed the ordinance with Council. He stated that Nancy thought 20% increase was a little steep for sewer. Marynel Corton said we will never catch up with sewer rates if we don't do something. Steve Schultz thinks we should bill monthly and Jeff Hogge said no he doesn't think that's a good idea. Steve Schultz made a motion to accept ordinance as written to increase water/sewer rates and Justin Puterbaugh seconded the motion. Roll call taken:

Bob Dieker – yes Scott Harris – yes Steve Schultz – yes Marynel Corton – yes Justin Puterbaugh – yes Bridget Cramsey – yes

Motion carried with 6 ayes, 0 nays and 0 absent to increase water rates 8 % and sewer rates 20%.

Mayor and Council reviewed the budget for 2023/2024.

Mayor Rennecker said Punkin Johnson has a car under tarp- can we let him do this. Justin Puterbaugh said if its a legitimate car cover maybe but tarp no. Bob Dieker said the policy has always been 3 sides on a building.

Jeff Hogge said there is a lot of car's with red stickers that are expired and are running around every day.

Marynel Corton said she has gotten a lot of feedback on the mural.

Bridget Cramsey made a motion to adjourn and Justin Puterbaugh seconded motion. Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m.